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GET YOUR HEART RIGHT

From the series Living Life Well

Proverbs 4:20-27

I.  Hear With Your Ears (4:20)

Il.  Guard Your Heart (4:23)

lll.  Muzzle Your Mouth (4:24)

IV. Guide Your Eyes (4:24)

V. Watch Your Step (4:26-27)

2021 Budget Proposal Schedule

e Sunday, December 6 - Budget Discussion, 6:00 pm

e Sunday, December 13 - Discuss any Budget Amendments,
6:00 pm

e Sunday, December 20 - Vote on Budget, No Discussion,
Morning Service

——

¢ We will have our regularly scheduled business meeting,
Sunday, November 8, at 6 pm in the FLC.

¢ There will be a work day at the church, Saturday, Nov. 21,
8am

Church Office Hours

November 8, 2020

How to prayerfully pack your shoebox:

1- Pick up a shoebox from church or stop by the church office during
the week.

2- Select a “WOW” toy such as a doll, soccer ball with pump or
stuffed animal.

3- Pack full with other fun toys, hygiene items & school supplies.
4- Pray for the child who will receive your gift.

5- Donate $9 per box using the attached envelope or give online. Use
FOLLOW YOUR BOX feature online to discover the destination of
your box.

6- Drop your box on Sunday or bring to the church office during the
week. Boxes need to be turned in by November 9th

The Mississippi Baptist Record is no longer in
print. However, it is published online, weekly at

https://thebaptistrecord.org/

Financial Secretary Office Hours:

Monday - Friday
8a.m.-5p.m.
Closed 12-1 for lunch

Hampton Sims
Minister to Children

Email: hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.320.4942

Carla Cook
Financial Secretary
Email: carlacook@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

www.fbcsumrall.org

facebook.com/fbcsumrall

www.YouTube.com/fbcsumrall

Dr. Philip Cooper
Senior Pastor
Email: philipcooper@fbcsumrall.org
Cell Phone: 601.516.0790
Office: 601.758.4738

Reed McDaniel
Minister to Students

Email: reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.452.0127

Tuesday & Wednesday
8am-5pm
(office closed 12 -1 for lunch)

Phillip Butler
Minister of Music & Education
Email: phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.516.0699

Marilyn Sumrall
Church Secretary

Email: marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org

Phone: 601.549.6793



http://www.fbcsumrall.org/
http://www.facebook.com/fbcsumrall
http://www.YouTube.com/fbcsumrall
https://thebaptistrecord.org/
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